
Weekly News
October 22, 2018

Dear Families,

We will be CARVING PUMPKINS in class on Friday!  Thank you to those volunteers who have contributed pumpkins and who will be in class, 10:15-11:15am to help with the carving!

HALLOWEEN is Wednesday, October 31st! Your children should bring their costumes to school in a bag clearly marked with their name!  Children will change into their costumes at school and change back into their regular clothes after the parade.
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Specialist Schedule…

Monday, October 22…Art
Tuesday, October 23…Music
Wednesday, October 24…P.E…Sneakers!
Thursday, October 25…Library…Books!
Friday, October 26…Computers

Monday, October 29…Spanish
Tuesday, October 30…Art
Wednesday, October 31…HALLOWEEN PARADE begins at 9:15am!
Wednesday, October 31…Music
Thursday, November 1…P.E….Sneakers!
Thursday, November 1…Motor Centers…9:15-9:45am
Friday, November 2…Library…Books!

*Motor Center Volunteers, please note the time change!  Hope this slight change in start and end time works for you!  Please, let me know if it doesn’t! Thanks for your flexibility!

Happy Halloween!

Ms. Price


